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December 1, 2017

c/o Laura Arellano
Chairperson
Capitol Hill Neighborhood Council

Dear Capitol Hill Neighborhood Council and Area Residents,

On behalf of the Capitol Preservation Board and the Office of Governor Gary R. Herbert, we
write to give you notice that on Monday, December 4, 2017, the President of the United States of
America will travel to the Utah State Capitol. Having just received formal confirmation of this visit from
the White House, we wanted to provide you ample notice to plan your travel and/or commute
accordingly.

This visit will require significant, expedited action and accommodation, which may take the
form of road closures, security measures, and much more. We wanted to be as proactive as possible when
informing you of the possible transportation limitations, restrictions, and delays. Additionally, the nature
of this visit may result in large numbers of people crowding the area surrounding the Capitol Hill

Complex.

Please take these things into consideration when planning your travel or commute on Monday.
As we approach the date of this visit, more details may become available to the general public. Please
note that the nature of this event may cause plans to change in a moment’s notice. We will work to be
effective communicators throughout this process. If you have questions regarding the logistics of your
transportation as the date approaches, please call the Utah Department of Transportation at 801-

965-4000. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Allyson Gamble Trey Hansen
Executive Director Director of Correspondence and Digital Content
Utah Capitol Preservation Board Office of the Governor

Capitol Preservation Board
350 North State Street, 120 State Capitol, Salt Lake City, UT 84114



